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Strategy Solution
TA Associates (“TA”), a
leading global growth
private equity firm, today
announced that the firm has
completed a strategic growth
investment in Zifo RnD
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Solutions (“Zifo”), a
leading ...

TA Associates Announces
Strategic Growth Investment
in Zifo RnD Solutions
Deal advances DigiCert's
vision to deliver
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comprehensive managed
security solutionsLEHI,
Utah, June 9, 2022
/PRNewswire/ -- DigiCert,
Inc., a ...

DigiCert Acquires DNS Made
Easy, Extending its
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Leadership in Digital Trust
with Enterprise-Grade
Managed DNS Services
The Access Group, a leading
provider of business
management software to mid-
market organisations in the
UK, Ireland and Asia
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Pacific, today announced
further investment from its
shareholders, Hg and ...

The Access Group Announces
Substantial Investment to
Drive Continued Expansion at
£9.2 Billion Valuation
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DigiCert announced that it
has acquired DNS Made Easy,
a global provider of
enterprise-grade managed
Domain Name System (DNS)
services, ...

DigiCert Acquires DNS Made
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Easy
Service Management Group
(SMG), an enterprise
customer and employee
experience management
partner to more than 500
brands, has announced a new
customer experience
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management program with
industry ...

TravelCenters of America is
Fueling Its Customer
Experience With SMG
AffiniPay, the parent
company of LawPay, announced
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today that it will acquire
legal practice management
software company, MyCase,
from funds advised by Apax.
This combination creates one
of the ...

AffiniPay, Parent Company of
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LawPay, Acquires MyCase from
Apax Funds
DigiCert is a global
provider of “digital trust”
The strategic acquisition
“showcases our commitment”
to DigiCert, said
Crosspoint’s Greg Clark on
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behalf of the PE investors
Twilio, Palo Alto Networks
...

Clearlake, Crosspoint and TA-
backed DigiCert closes deal
for DNS Made Easy
According to this latest
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study, In 2022 the growth of
Tertiary Amines Market will
have significant change from
...

Tertiary Amines Market Size
In 2022 with Top Countries
Data : What is the demand
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outlook for Industry? | In-
Depth Analysis with 113
Report Pages
"We have made massive
progress in our growth
strategy since we announced
the last investment from Hg
and TA in 2020. Hg and TA's
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further investment in Access
signifies our business and
team's strength ...

Software provider eyes
growth with major investment
However, consumer spending
remains strong and could
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help fundamentally sound
consumer cyclical companies
ODP (ODP), Movado Group
(MOV), and TravelCenters of
America (TA) to perform well
despite ...

Buy the Dip: 3 Consumer
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Cyclical Stocks Too Cheap to
Ignore
Ta Win Holdings Bhd, an
integrated manufacturer of
copper products, has teamed
up with Universiti Putra
Malaysia (UPM) to explore
wound healing effects of
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copper.

Ta Win, UPM to explore wound
healing effects of copper
A major player in the gaming
industry, CT Gaming is well
known for manufacturing high-
performing games, including
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slot machines ...

CT Gaming Jintroduċi
Aġġornamenti tas-Sistema ta'
Ġestjoni tal-Casinos fl-ICE
2022
Teradata’s connected multi-
cloud data platform,
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Vantage, helps brands gain a
deep understanding of their
customers & drives optimal
customer experience (CX)
through real-time
decisioning SAN DIEGO, ...

Teradata Recognized as a
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Leader in the 2022 IDC
MarketScape for Worldwide
Customer Data Platforms
Focused on Data and
Marketing Operations Users
TA serves millions of
motorists and professional
drivers annually at its more
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than 270 travel centers
across 44 states. With
multiple customer segments
and a unique business model
that includes ...
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